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January 11, 1994

Chief, Enrichment Center
Fuel Cycle Safety, ONMSS
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir:

Claiborne Parish needs the uranium plant to be built here. We

are looking forward to the many benefits that will come with the
construction and operation of this facility in our area. It will.

provide jobs for many unemployed as well as promote other

businesses.

I believe the Claiborne Enrichment Center can be built and
operated sa fely and that it will be a strong contributor to our
local economy. The only negative thing I can see is that it is
taking too long to get the project underway.

Sincerely

Keith Owens
Route 1, Box 199B
Homer, IA 71040
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